
Thank you to these 2 generous
Wembley families for supporting our
Fete. If you would like to sponsor our
fete or know of a business which can,

please send us an email. We have
sponsorship letters and packages

ready to be sent out to any business.

Planning is well underway to bring
the event of year to WPS. Get
excited for an evening of fun
including rides, inflatables, games,
stalls, food and drink. Stay tuned
for an important announcement
on our stage spectacular.

Check in with your class rep to
see how you can get involved in
your class stall activity.

Please email
wembleyparents@gmail.com
if you have any questions or
Scan the QR code to 
see how you can help 
with the fete.

Newsletter
Welcome to Edition 2 of the Wembley Primary School Twilight
Fete Newsletter. Keep up to date with all the exciting things to
come and make sure you’ve added this event to your calendar!

IMPORTANT INFO SPONSOR UPDATES

Excited to announce our
first sponsors!!!

REMINDERS

13 WEEKS TO GO! brought to you by

Please share and like our FB fete page
“Wembley Primary School Twilight
Fete 2025”. Head over to
www.wpsfete.com.au to stay
updated on WPS Fete updates.
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